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We hope this letter finds you all well and thriving in 
your efforts on the home front in the US.  As we 
continue to work here in Bolivia, we are increasingly 
aware of how important it is for people all over the 
world to stay connected with the "Mother Church".  
Thank you for your continued support and 
commitment to maintain that connection with us 
and the people of Bolivia.

September was a busy month.  We participated in 
many church, district, and even community events.  
We have been building relationships with people 
within the church and outside of the church, as we 
endeavour to support the local church and to be a 
witness to the community here.

Thank you again for partnering with us to be the 
hands and feet of Jesus to a world in need of His 
love.

.

Dear Brothers and Sisters in Christ,

Brad and Lorinda Litke
AIMers to Bolivia

Brad was asked to preach at Los Pentecostales 
de Santa Cruz this month. Our missionary,  Bro. 
Marse graciously agreed to interpret for him.  
The service went well and at least one boy 
received the Holyghost during the altar service.

Special Service at
Los Pentecostales de Santa Cruz

We were invited to share 
our testimonies and some 
worship songs at a private 
school in Santa Cruz de la 
Sierra.  There were about 
400 students in 
attendance (see picture at 
the top of the page).  At the 
end, Hna. Mary , who is a 
local apostolic pastor's 
wife and a teacher at the 
school, invited the 
students to pray.  Many of 
the students were crying 
and praying with her as we 
sang and played "Goodness 
of God" in Spanish.
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Some of the best advice that we've 
been given as we have started on 
this missions journey is to go and 
make friends first.  Brad has 
become friends with the burger 
shop owners down the street from 
our house, while Lorinda has made 
friends with our next door 
neighbor.   We pray for them and 
many people that we have met 
that they will come to know the 
Lord in a real way!

We talk to taxi drivers daily about 
the Lord, sometimes even having 
short Bible studies during our taxi 
drives.  Wouldnt it be awesome to 
have shared the gospel with all the 
taxi drivers in Santa Cruz?

Building Relationships:

Our long term visas need to be completed by the 
end of October.  We have worked hard to 
complete this process, but we still have a few 
hurdles to cross.  Please pray with us that we will 
be able to complete this in time and avoid the 
fees that will quickly compound after the 
deadline.

Prayer Requests:

Piano Class for Church Musicians 

We started our class for church 
musicians this month.  We've 
had two classes so far and they 
have been great!  Several of 
the musicians have mentioned 
how much they appreciate the 
class and that they are learning 
a lot.  

We have 13 students and 3 
keyboards.  Tryston and Ariana, 
along with Sis. Marse and 
Solana Marse interpreting for 
them, have been great at 
helping the class flow by 
demonstrating and helping 
students at the keyboards.  Sis. 
Marse also brought yummy 
treats for the students!

We have incorporated some 
training on biblical principals 
for musicians into this class as 
well.  We believe in helping 
create musicians who will 
always serve and worship God 
through their music!


